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7pril 25, 1980
415 High Street
Easton, PA. 18042

Mr. Ibbert M. Berner
Assistant Director for bbterials Safety Standards fJiEEDOM OF lHFORTAATIOM
Nuclear Regulatory Conmission 8'k_NM
Washington, D.C. 20555 ggf-g.-[[

hb(Re: Review Group Pcport on Safety Issues raised by /

Ibnald G. Clary Concerning Regulatory Reviews of
Package Designs for Radioactive bhterials g- /3 - O

Dear Mr. Bernero:

I have reviewed the first four pages of the report of
the above review group, forned in response to Mr. Clary's menorandum of
Novenber 4,1977, to C.E. bbcDonald, with interest.

I would appreciate copy of Mr. Clary's original manerandum
of November 4,1977, and the entire report of the review group, so that
I nay be assured of having a complete picture of Mr. Clary's concerns and the
Ccamission's response to them.
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Any assistance your staff could give ne in obtaining ;

these copies without the necessity of a fornnl FOI request to the office ,

of Administration would be greatly appreciated.
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Thank you in advance for your assistance in this request.
2

Very truly yours, g

.k/f bd -~
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CHARLES W. ELLIOIT
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